
 

New learners join Point 2014 Learnership Programme

Tshepo Sensosi, Tshego Mmahlatji and Siphokazi Vice have been selected as the three new interns to join the Point
Learnership Programme for 2014. The learnership programme was launched in 2013 as a platform to teach learners the
intricacies of printing, the print management process and how to best service both clients and printers through a strategic
process.

It addresses a number of factors from budget control, quality production, efficient reporting, matching the right supplier to
the right job, to effective digital storage and use of brand assets. The new intake will be taught a wide range of skills
required to excel in the print sector.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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